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HEALTHY EATING POLICY

At Ligoniel Primary School we believe in the importance of informing our children of the healthy choices that they can make when eating.  As well as providing learning experiences through Structured Play and curriculum topics such as ‘Food’, we will positively demonstrate healthy choices through the Healthy Break Programme.

Parents who opt into the scheme are charged a small amount at the beginning of each term (20p per day) and healthy breaks are provided for their children. School staff are responsible for buying fruit, cereal, crackers and cheese and preparing class trays each morning. Food is ordered every Friday for delivery on Monday and Miss Adams is responsible for preparing the food in the school kitchen each morning.
Children who opt out of the school scheme bring their own Healthy Break in line with school policy.
Our kitchen has been inspected by a Belfast City Council food hygiene officer.

Children or staff collect the food from the kitchen before 10:30 for distribution in the classroom. The school Milk scheme operates at the same time. Waste food and food containers are taken to the staff room for cleaning or disposal. Plates and cups are cleaned in the classroom and once a week in the dish washer.
Information about healthy breaks is given to parents in the School Prospectus and through letters home. This includes information about healthy food choices.
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